February 2016

Volunteer Opportunities

We have 4 major fundraisers happening this year and we are looking for volunteers to help
us with our events. The time commitments vary from just a few hours on the day of the
event, for example setting up chairs, on up to a more involved role. If you or someone you
know is interested in helping with any of our events, or if you would like more information
on our fundraisers, please contact Arelene Lihala by email: helpedthechildren@hotmail.com
or by phone: 1-250-204-3612.

2016 Fundraisers
Hunger for Change Dinner April 16" Victoria
Fashion Show Fundraiser and Gala May Victoria
Concert July 23" Victoria
4™ Annual Bike for the Children August 6" & 7" Victoria to Nanaimo return

Meet Solomon, One of Chikondi’s Children

Solomon is a gentle, kind and wonderful young man. All of the
children and staff love Solomon. He is so helpful around the
orphanage. He serves out the food and gives a blessing to all of
the children before they eat. Solomon loves to read, sing, build
puzzles and play with friends. His favourite sports are football,
net ball and soccer. Solomon enjoys helping others. His favourite
subjects in school are Math and English, and he wants to learn
how to cook. Dressing up in nice clothes and getting ready for
church is a pleasure for him. When he grows up he wants to be a
bank manager, then own a bank and then to be the President of
Malawi. He would like to build a house for his mom one day and live with her again. He
wants to be married and have three children and cook them all great food. Together, with
your continued support, we will be able to help him grow up and achieve his educational
goals and his dreams.

A Special Thanks to Amber!

We would like to thank Amber, who celebrated her 9™ birthday in
January and asked her friends and family for donations instead of
presents. Her thoughtful gesture raised almost 90$ for Chikondi,
which will go to help feed the children. Zikomo Amber! Everyone at
Chikondi wishes you a very happy birthday!




On The Team: Mary Patient, Monthly Newsletter and Board Member

Mary Patient was born in Burnaby and raised in Lantzville. She
currently lives in Nanaimo, BC, with her husband, two young children
and two cats. She is a stay-at-home mom who spends her days
looking after her busy toddler and newborn. Her interests include
writing, reading, travel and genealogy. She started volunteering with
Chikondi in 2014 when a friend mentioned she knew of a charity that
was looking for someone to create a monthly newsletter for their
sponsors. This was the opportunity she had been looking for and she
jumped at the chance to use her skills to help the children of Chikondi
doing something she already loved to do. More recently she has joined the board, expanding
her role and doing more to help the children. She likes that Chikondi is a not-for-profit
organization that’s focused on making sure 100% of donations go to support the children and
positively impact their surrounding community. Her hope for the future of Chikondi is that
support continues to grow and that this growth will allow for Chikondi to provide for more of
Malawi’s estimated 1.2 million orphans.
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